CITY OF ROCKLAND
PUBLIC NOTICE

The City of Rockland will be holding a Lottery for a Marijuana Retail License- you must have a
State of Maine Conditional License to be entered into this Lottery. Rockland marijuana business
applicants who wish to be entered into the lottery must submit their application by July 7,
2021. You may contact the Code Office at 594-0308 or rocklandcode@rocklandmaine.gov for
the application and fee or for more information.

The Lottery will take place on Wednesday July 14, 2021.
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